Integrated Feed Forward Hybrid Electric
Vehicle Simulation
Right here, we have countless book integrated feed forward hybrid electric
vehicle simulation and collections to check out. We additionally pay for
variant types and furthermore type of the books to browse. The pleasing book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as competently as various
supplementary sorts of books are readily affable here.
As this integrated feed forward hybrid electric vehicle simulation, it ends
taking place physical one of the favored ebook integrated feed forward hybrid
electric vehicle simulation collections that we have. This is why you remain in
the best website to see the unbelievable ebook to have.

Advances in Electrical and Computer Technologies Thangaprakash Sengodan
2022-07-27 This book comprises select proceedings of the International
Conference on Advances in Electrical and Computer Technologies 2021 (ICAECT
2021). The papers presented in this book are peer-reviewed and cover the latest
research in electrical, electronics, communication, and computer engineering.
Topics covered include smart grids, soft computing techniques in power systems,
smart energy management systems, power electronics, feedback control systems,
biomedical engineering, geographic information systems, grid computing, data
mining, image and signal processing, video processing, computer vision, pattern
recognition, cloud computing, pervasive computing, intelligent systems,
artificial intelligence, neural network and fuzzy logic, broadband
communication, mobile and optical communication, network security, VLSI,
embedded systems, optical networks, and wireless communication. The book is
useful for students and researchers working in the different overlapping areas
of electrical, electronics, and communication engineering.
Overviews and Viewpoints Ronald K Jurgen 2010-11-29 With production and
planning for new electric vehicles gaining momentum worldwide, this book – the
first in a series of five volumes on this subject – provides engineers and
researchers with perspectives on the most current and innovative developments
regarding electric and hybrid-electric vehicle technology, design
considerations, and components. This book features 12 SAE technical papers,
published from 2008 through 2010, that provide an overview of research on
topics such as: The CO2 benefits of electrification The effects of aggressive
driving behavior Heat recovery in hybrid vehicles The impact of drive cycles on
PHEV component requirements Energy management strategies using game theory and
other approaches
Research Anthology on Smart Grid and Microgrid Development Management
Association, Information Resources 2021-09-24 Smart grid and microgrid
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technology are growing exponentially as they are adopted throughout the world.
These new technologies have revolutionized the way electricity is produced,
delivered, and consumed, and offer a plethora of benefits as well as the
potential for further growth. It is critical to examine the current stage of
smart grid and microgrid development as well as the direction they are headed
as they continue to expand in order to ensure that cost-effective, reliable,
and efficient systems are put in place. The Research Anthology on Smart Grid
and Microgrid Development is an all-encompassing reference source of the latest
innovations and trends within smart grid and microgrid development. Detailing
benefits, challenges, and opportunities, it is a crucial resource to fully
understand the current opportunities that smart grids and microgrids present
around the world. Covering a wide range of topics such as traditional grids,
future smart grids, electrical distribution systems, and microgrid integration,
it is ideal for engineers, policymakers, systems developers, technologists,
researchers, government officials, academicians, environmental groups,
regulators, utilities specialists, industry professionals, and students.
Vehicle Propulsion Systems Lino Guzzella 2007-09-21 The authors of this text
have written a comprehensive introduction to the modeling and optimization
problems encountered when designing new propulsion systems for passenger cars.
It is intended for persons interested in the analysis and optimization of
vehicle propulsion systems. Its focus is on the control-oriented mathematical
description of the physical processes and on the model-based optimization of
the system structure and of the supervisory control algorithms.
Combustion and Flow Diagnostics, and Fundamental Advances in Thermal and Fluid
Sciences 2006
Green Sustainable Process for Chemical and Environmental Engineering and
Science Alevtina Smirnova 2022-09-30 Green Sustainable Process for Chemical and
Environmental Engineering and Science: Solid-State Energy Storage - A Path to
Environmental Sustainability offers an in-depth analysis of the synthesis
methods, manufacturing techniques and underlying mechanisms of ionic and
electronic-ion transport in various single phase and multi-phase components for
electric power storage, such as lithium and sodium ion batteries, sulfur
batteries, and lithium-metal electrochemical systems. Though solid-state
batteries are not yet available on the market, many large corporations and
small companies pursue the goal of implementing this technology for numerous
applications and its transfer to other markets. Includes information regarding
solid-state energy storage technology as key to a green and sustainable
environment Describes recent advances in the areas of solid-state ionics,
electrochemistry, materials science and engineering, and sustainable energy
Introduces materials synthesis approaches, including chemicals in aqueous and
organic solutions, mechanical ball-milling, and physical approaches, including
ink-jet and physical vapor deposition Provides electrochemical data and insitu-operando approaches for the evaluation of solid-state battery performance
Vehicle Dynamics Reza N. Jazar 2013-11-19 This textbook is appropriate for
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senior undergraduate and first year graduate students in mechanical and
automotive engineering. The contents in this book are presented at a
theoretical-practical level. It explains vehicle dynamics concepts in detail,
concentrating on their practical use. Related theorems and formal proofs are
provided, as are real-life applications. Students, researchers and practicing
engineers alike will appreciate the user-friendly presentation of a wealth of
topics, most notably steering, handling, ride, and related components. This
book also: Illustrates all key concepts with examples Includes exercises for
each chapter Covers front, rear, and four wheel steering systems, as well as
the advantages and disadvantages of different steering schemes Includes an
emphasis on design throughout the text, which provides a practical, hands-on
approach
Motor Vehicle Dynamics: Modeling and Simulation Giancarlo Genta 1997-04-19 The
book starts with an historical overview of road vehicles. The first part deals
with the forces exchanged between the vehicle and the road and the vehicle and
the air with the aim of supplying the physical facts and the relevant
mathematical models about the forces which dominate the dynamics of the
vehicle. The second part deals with the dynamic behaviour of the vehicle in
normal driving conditions with some extensions towards conditions encountered
in high-speed racing driving. Contents:Short Historical Notes on Motor
VehiclesForces Acting between Road and WheelRoad Vehicle
AerodynamicsLongitudinal DynamicsHandling of a Rigid VehicleMotor Vehicle on
Elastic SuspensionsRoad Accidents Readership: Mechanical engineers.
keywords:Motor Vehicle Dynamics;Motor Vehicle Handling;Motor Vehicle
Comfort;Motor Vehicle Stability;Motor Vehicle Simulation;Motor Vehicle
Aerodynamics;Motor Vehicle Suspensions;Tires;Road Accients;Vehicle-Driver
Interaction “… the author provides an interesting and comprehensive treatment
of a very complicated subject … it would be a good addition to the bookshelf of
any engineer with an interest in vehicle dynamics or general automotive
technology.” Applied Mechanics Reviews
Energy Storage Systems and Power Conversion Electronics for E-Transportation
and Smart Grid Sergio Saponara 2020-12-02 This is a reprint in book form of the
Energies MDPI Journal Special Issue , entitled “Energy Storage Systems and
Power Conversion Electronics for E-Transportation and Smart Grid”. The Special
Issue was managed by two Guest Editors from Italy and Norway: Professor Sergio
Saponara from the University of Pisa and Professor Lucian MIHET-POPA from
Østfold University College, in close cooperation with the Editors from
Energies. The papers published in this SI are related to the emerging trends in
energy storage and power conversion electronic circuits and systems, with a
specific focus on transportation electrification, and on the evolution from the
electric grid to a smart grid. An extensive exploitation of renewable energy
sources is foreseen for the smart grid, as well as a close integration with the
energy storage and recharging systems of the electrified transportation era.
Innovations at the levels of both algorithmic and hardware (i.e., power
converters, electric drives, electronic control units (ECU), energy storage
modules and charging stations) are proposed. Research and technology transfer
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activities in energy storage systems, such as batteries and super/ultracapacitors, are essential for the success of electric transportation, and to
foster the use of renewable energy sources. Energy storage systems are the key
technology to solve these issues, and to increase the adoption of renewable
energy sources in the smart grid.
Alternative Fuels and Advanced Vehicle Technologies for Improved Environmental
Performance Richard Folkson 2014-03-19 Most vehicles run on fossil fuels, and
this presents a major emissions problem as demand for fuel continues to
increase. Alternative Fuels and Advanced Vehicle Technologies gives an overview
of key developments in advanced fuels and vehicle technologies to improve the
energy efficiency and environmental impact of the automotive sector. Part I
considers the role of alternative fuels such as electricity, alcohol, and
hydrogen fuel cells, as well as advanced additives and oils, in environmentally
sustainable transport. Part II explores methods of revising engine and vehicle
design to improve environmental performance and fuel economy. It contains
chapters on improvements in design, aerodynamics, combustion, and transmission.
Finally, Part III outlines developments in electric and hybrid vehicle
technologies, and provides an overview of the benefits and limitations of these
vehicles in terms of their environmental impact, safety, cost, and design
practicalities. Alternative Fuels and Advanced Vehicle Technologies is a
standard reference for professionals, engineers, and researchers in the
automotive sector, as well as vehicle manufacturers, fuel system developers,
and academics with an interest in this field. Provides a broad-ranging review
of recent research into advanced fuels and vehicle technologies that will be
instrumental in improving the energy efficiency and environmental impact of the
automotive sector Reviews the development of alternative fuels, more efficient
engines, and powertrain technologies, as well as hybrid and electric vehicle
technologies
Vehicular Electric Power Systems Ali Emadi 2003-12-12 Vehicular Electric Power
Systems: Land, Sea, Air, and Space Vehicles acquaints professionals with trends
and challenges in the development of more electric vehicles (MEVs) using
detailed examples and comprehensive discussions of advanced MEV power system
architectures, characteristics, and dynamics. The authors focus on real-world
applications and highlight issues related to system stability as well as
challenges faced during and after implementation. Probes innovations in the
development of more electric vehicles for improved maintenance, support,
endurance, safety, and cost-efficiency in automotive, aerospace, and marine
vehicle engineering Heralding a new wave of advances in power system
technology, Vehicular Electric Power Systems discusses: Different automotive
power systems including conventional automobiles, more electric cars, heavyduty vehicles, and electric and hybrid electric vehicles Electric and hybrid
electric propulsion systems and control strategies Aerospace power systems
including conventional and advanced aircraft, spacecraft, and the international
space station Sea and undersea vehicles The modeling, real-time state
estimation, and stability assessment of vehicular power systems Applications of
fuel cells in various land, sea, air, and space vehicles Modeling techniques
integrated-feed-forward-hybrid-electric-vehicle-simulation
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for energy storage devices including batteries, fuel cells, photovoltaic cells,
and ultracapacitors Advanced power electronic converters and electric motor
drives for vehicular applications Guidelines for the proper design of DC and AC
distribution architectures
Modeling and Simulation for Military Applications Kevin Schum 2006 Proceedings
of SPIE present the original research papers presented at SPIE conferences and
other high-quality conferences in the broad-ranging fields of optics and
photonics. These books provide prompt access to the latest innovations in
research and technology in their respective fields. Proceedings of SPIE are
among the most cited references in patent literature.
An investigation into hybrid power trains for vehicles with regenerative
braking Ulises Diego-Ayala 2007
Advanced Computational Methods in Energy, Power, Electric Vehicles, and Their
Integration Kang Li 2017-09-01 The three-volume set CCIS 761, CCIS 762, and
CCIS 763 constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of the International
Conference on Life System Modeling and Simulation, LSMS 2017, and of the
International Conference on Intelligent Computing for Sustainable Energy and
Environment, ICSEE 2017, held in Nanjing, China, in September 2017. The 208
revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from over
625 submissions. The papers of this volume are organized in topical sections
on: Biomedical Signal Processing; Computational Methods in Organism Modeling;
Medical Apparatus and Clinical Applications; Bionics Control Methods,
Algorithms and Apparatus; Modeling and Simulation of Life Systems; Data Driven
Analysis; Image and Video Processing; Advanced Fuzzy and Neural Network Theory
and Algorithms; Advanced Evolutionary Methods and Applications; Advanced
Machine Learning Methods and Applications; Intelligent Modeling, Monitoring,
and Control of Complex Nonlinear Systems; Advanced Methods for Networked
Systems; Control and Analysis of Transportation Systems; Advanced Sliding Mode
Control and Applications; Advanced Analysis of New Materials and Devices;
Computational Intelligence in Utilization of Clean and Renewable Energy
Resources; Intelligent Methods for Energy Saving and Pollution Reduction;
Intelligent Methods in Developing Electric Vehicles, Engines and Equipment;
Intelligent Computing and Control in Power Systems; Modeling, Simulation and
Control in Smart Grid and Microgrid; Optimization Methods; Computational
Methods for Sustainable Environment.
Advances in Energy Science and Equipment Engineering II Volume 1 Shiquan Zhou
2017-09-19 The 2016 2nd International Conference on Energy Equipment Science
and Engineering (ICEESE 2016) will be held on November 12-14, 2016 in
Guangzhou, China. ICEESE 2016 is to bring together innovative academics and
industrial experts in the field of energy equipment science and engineering to
a common forum. The primary goal of the conference is to promote research and
developmental activities in energy equipment science and engineering and
another goal is to promote scientific information interchange between
researchers, developers, engineers, students, and practitioners working all
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around the world. The conference will be held every year to make it an ideal
platform for people to share views and experiences in energy equipment science
and engineering and related areas.
Modeling and Computer Simulation of Internal Combustion Engines 1999
Hybrid Electric Vehicles Chris Mi 2017-09-11 The latest developments in the
field of hybrid electric vehicles Hybrid Electric Vehicles provides an
introduction to hybrid vehicles, which include purely electric, hybrid
electric, hybrid hydraulic, fuel cell vehicles, plug-in hybrid electric, and
off-road hybrid vehicular systems. It focuses on the power and propulsion
systems for these vehicles, including issues related to power and energy
management. Other topics covered include hybrid vs. pure electric, HEV system
architecture (including plug-in & charging control and hydraulic), off-road and
other industrial utility vehicles, safety and EMC, storage technologies,
vehicular power and energy management, diagnostics and prognostics, and
electromechanical vibration issues. Hybrid Electric Vehicles, Second Edition is
a comprehensively updated new edition with four new chapters covering recent
advances in hybrid vehicle technology. New areas covered include battery
modelling, charger design, and wireless charging. Substantial details have also
been included on the architecture of hybrid excavators in the chapter related
to special hybrid vehicles. Also included is a chapter providing an overview of
hybrid vehicle technology, which offers a perspective on the current debate on
sustainability and the environmental impact of hybrid and electric vehicle
technology. Completely updated with new chapters Covers recent developments,
breakthroughs, and technologies, including new drive topologies Explains HEV
fundamentals and applications Offers a holistic perspective on vehicle
electrification Hybrid Electric Vehicles: Principles and Applications with
Practical Perspectives, Second Edition is a great resource for researchers and
practitioners in the automotive industry, as well as for graduate students in
automotive engineering.
Proceedings of International Conference on Power Electronics and Renewable
Energy Systems C. Subramani 2021-11-21 This book features selected papers from
the International Conference on Power Electronics and Renewable Energy Systems
(ICPERES 2021), organized by SRM Institute of Science and Technology, Chennai,
India, during April 2021. It covers recent advances in the field of soft
computing applications in power systems, power system modeling and control,
power system stability, power quality issues and solutions, smart grid, green
and renewable energy technology optimization techniques in electrical systems,
power electronics controllers for power systems, power converters and modeling,
high voltage engineering, networking grid and cloud computing, computer
architecture and embedded systems, fuzzy logic control, fuzzy decision support
systems, and control systems. The book presents innovative work by leading
academics, researchers, and experts from industry.
Proceedings of the ASME Design Engineering Division--2003 2003
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Planning of Hybrid Renewable Energy Systems, Electric Vehicles and Microgrid
Aashish Kumar Bohre 2022 This book focuses on various challenges, solutions,
and emerging technologies in the operation, control, design, optimization, and
protection of microgrids in the presence of hybrid renewable energy sources and
electric vehicles. This book provides an insight into the potential
applications and recent development of different types of renewable energy
systems including AC/DC microgrids, RES integration issues with the grid,
electric vehicle technology, etc. The book serves as an interdisciplinary
platform for the audience working in the focused area to access information
related to energy management, modeling, and control. It covers fundamental
knowledge, design, mathematical modeling, applications, and practical issues
with sufficient design problems and case studies with detailed planning
aspects. This book will serve as a guide for researchers, academicians,
practicing engineers, professionals, and scientists, as well as for graduate
and postgraduate students working in the area of various applications of RES,
Electric Vehicles, and AC/DC Microgrid. .
Theory of Ground Vehicles J. Y. Wong 2001-03-20 An updated edition of the
classic reference on the dynamics of road and off-road vehicles As we enter a
new millennium, the vehicle industry faces greater challenges than ever before
as it strives to meet the increasing demand for safer, environmentally
friendlier, more energy efficient, and lower emissions products. Theory of
Ground Vehicles, Third Edition gives aspiring and practicing engineers a
fundamental understanding of the critical factors affecting the performance,
handling, and ride essential to the development and design of ground vehicles
that meet these requirements. As in previous editions, this book focuses on
applying engineering principles to the analysis of vehicle behavior. A large
number of practical examples and problems are included throughout to help
readers bridge the gap between theory and practice. Covering a wide range of
topics concerning the dynamics of road and off-road vehicles, this Third
Edition is filled with up-to-date information, including: * The Magic Formula
for characterizing pneumatic tire behavior from test data for vehicle handling
simulations * Computer-aided methods for performance and design evaluation of
off-road vehicles, based on the author's own research * Updated data on road
vehicle transmissions and operating fuel economy * Fundamentals of road vehicle
stability control * Optimization of the performance of four-wheel-drive offroad vehicles and experimental substantiation, based on the author's own
investigations * A new theory on skid-steering of tracked vehicles, developed
by the author.
Proceedings of the ASME Design Engineering Division ... 2003
Vibration and Control of Mechanical Systems--2001 H. R. Hamidzadeh 2001
Annual Index/abstracts of SAE Technical Papers 2007
Advanced Hybrid Vehicle Powertrains 2005 2005
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Electric and Hybrid Vehicles Amir Khajepour 2014-03-05 An advanced level
introductory book covering fundamental aspects, design and dynamics of electric
and hybrid electric vehicles There is significant demand for an understanding
of the fundamentals, technologies, and design of electric and hybrid electric
vehicles and their components from researchers, engineers, and graduate
students. Although there is a good body of work in the literature, there is
still a great need for electric and hybrid vehicle teaching materials. Electric
and Hybrid Vehicles: Technologies, Modeling and Control – A Mechatronic
Approach is based on the authors’ current research in vehicle systems and will
include chapters on vehicle propulsion systems, the fundamentals of vehicle
dynamics, EV and HEV technologies, chassis systems, steering control systems,
and state, parameter and force estimations. The book is highly illustrated, and
examples will be given throughout the book based on real applications and
challenges in the automotive industry. Designed to help a new generation of
engineers needing to master the principles of and further advances in hybrid
vehicle technology Includes examples of real applications and challenges in the
automotive industry with problems and solutions Takes a mechatronics approach
to the study of electric and hybrid electric vehicles, appealing to mechanical
and electrical engineering interests Responds to the increase in demand of
universities offering courses in newer electric vehicle technologies
Advanced Hybrid Vehicle Powertrains 2004 2004
Modeling, Control, and Design Optimization of a Fuel Cell Hybrid Vehicle
Minjoong Kim 2007
Handbook of Automotive Power Electronics and Motor Drives Ali Emadi 2017-12-19
Initially, the only electric loads encountered in an automobile were for
lighting and the starter motor. Today, demands on performance, safety,
emissions, comfort, convenience, entertainment, and communications have seen
the working-in of seemingly innumerable advanced electronic devices.
Consequently, vehicle electric systems require larger capacities and more
complex configurations to deal with these demands. Covering applications in
conventional, hybrid-electric, and electric vehicles, the Handbook of
Automotive Power Electronics and Motor Drives provides a comprehensive
reference for automotive electrical systems. This authoritative handbook
features contributions from an outstanding international panel of experts from
industry and academia, highlighting existing and emerging technologies. Divided
into five parts, the Handbook of Automotive Power Electronics and Motor Drives
offers an overview of automotive power systems, discusses semiconductor
devices, sensors, and other components, explains different power electronic
converters, examines electric machines and associated drives, and details
various advanced electrical loads as well as battery technology for automobile
applications. As we seek to answer the call for safer, more efficient, and
lower-emission vehicles from regulators and consumer insistence on better
performance, comfort, and entertainment, the technologies outlined in this book
are vital for engineering advanced vehicles that will satisfy these criteria.
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2009 IEEE Vehicle Power and Propulsion Conference IEEE Staff 2009
Advances in Fluid and Thermal Engineering Pankaj Saha 2019-04-23 This book
comprises select proceedings of the International Conference on Future Learning
Aspects of Mechanical Engineering (FLAME 2018). The book gives an overview of
recent developments in the field of thermal and fluid engineering, and covers
theoretical and experimental fluid dynamics, numerical methods in heat transfer
and fluid mechanics, different modes of heat transfer, multiphase transport and
phase change, fluid machinery, turbo machinery, and fluid power. The book is
primarily intended for researchers and professionals working in the field of
fluid dynamics and thermal engineering.
Journal of Mechanical Design 2006
Design Tools and Methods in Industrial Engineering Caterina Rizzi 2019-09-19
This book reports on cutting-edge design methods and tools in industrial
engineering, advanced findings in mechanics and material science, and relevant
technological applications. Topics span from geometric modelling tools to
applications of virtual/augmented reality, from interactive design to
ergonomics, human factors research and reverse engineering. Further topics
include integrated design and optimization methods, as well as experimental
validation techniques for product, processes and systems development, such as
additive manufacturing technologies. This book is based on the International
Conference on Design Tools and Methods in Industrial Engineering, ADM 2019,
held on September 9–10, 2019, in Modena, Italy, and organized by the Italian
Association of Design Methods and Tools for Industrial Engineering, and the
Department of Engineering “Enzo Ferrari” of the University of Modena and Reggio
Emilia, Italy. It provides academics and professionals with a timely overview
and extensive information on trends and technologies in industrial design and
manufacturing.
Hybrid Electric Vehicles Simona Onori 2015-12-16 This SpringerBrief deals with
the control and optimization problem in hybrid electric vehicles. Given that
there are two (or more) energy sources (i.e., battery and fuel) in hybrid
vehicles, it shows the reader how to implement an energy-management strategy
that decides how much of the vehicle’s power is provided by each source instant
by instant. Hybrid Electric Vehicles: •introduces methods for modeling energy
flow in hybrid electric vehicles; •presents a standard mathematical formulation
of the optimal control problem; •discusses different optimization and control
strategies for energy management, integrating the most recent research results;
and •carries out an overall comparison of the different control strategies
presented. Chapter by chapter, a case study is thoroughly developed, providing
illustrative numerical examples that show the basic principles applied to realworld situations. The brief is intended as a straightforward tool for learning
quickly about state-of-the-art energy-management strategies. It is particularly
well-suited to the needs of graduate students and engineers already familiar
with the basics of hybrid vehicles but who wish to learn more about their
control strategies.
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International Journal of Vehicle Design 2002
Research Anthology on Clean Energy Management and Solutions Management
Association, Information Resources 2021-06-25 Energy usage and consumption
continue to rise globally each year, with the most efficient and cost-effective
energy sources causing huge impacts to the environment. In an effort to
mitigate harmful effects to the environment, implementing clean energy
resources and utilizing green energy management strategies have become
worldwide initiatives, with many countries from all regions quickly becoming
leaders in renewable energy usage. Still, not every energy resource is without
flaws. Researchers must develop effective and low-cost strategies for clean
energy in order to find the balance between production and consumption. The
Research Anthology on Clean Energy Management and Solutions provides in-depth
research that explores strategies and techniques used in the energy production
field to optimize energy efficiency in order to maintain clean and safe use
while delivering ample energy coverage. The anthology also seeks solutions to
energy that have not yet been optimized or are still produced in a way that is
harmful to the environment. Covering topics such as hydrogen fuel cells,
renewable energy, solar power, solar systems, cost savings, and climate
protection, this text is essential for electrical engineers, nuclear engineers,
environmentalists, managers, policymakers, government officials, professionals
in the energy industry, researchers, academicians, and students looking for the
latest research on clean energy management.
Optimal Control of Hybrid Vehicles Bram de Jager 2013-04-05 Optimal Control of
Hybrid Vehicles provides a description of power train control for hybrid
vehicles. The background, environmental motivation and control challenges
associated with hybrid vehicles are introduced. The text includes mathematical
models for all relevant components in the hybrid power train. The power split
problem in hybrid power trains is formally described and several numerical
solutions detailed, including dynamic programming and a novel solution for
state-constrained optimal control problems based on the maximum principle.
Real-time-implementable strategies that can approximate the optimal solution
closely are dealt with in depth. Several approaches are discussed and compared,
including a state-of-the-art strategy which is adaptive for vehicle conditions
like velocity and mass. Three case studies are included in the book: • a
control strategy for a micro-hybrid power train; • experimental results
obtained with a real-time strategy implemented in a hybrid electric truck; and
• an analysis of the optimal component sizes for a hybrid power train. Optimal
Control of Hybrid Vehicles will appeal to academic researchers and graduate
students interested in hybrid vehicle control or in the applications of optimal
control. Practitioners working in the design of control systems for the
automotive industry will also find the ideas propounded in this book of
interest.
Echtzeit-Strategieplanung für vorausschauendes automatisiertes Fahren Bauer,
Kai-Lukas 2020-07-01
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Artificial Intelligence and Evolutionary Computations in Engineering Systems
Subhransu Sekhar Dash 2020-02-08 This book gathers selected papers presented at
the 4th International Conference on Artificial Intelligence and Evolutionary
Computations in Engineering Systems, held at the SRM Institute of Science and
Technology, Kattankulathur, Chennai, India, from 11 to 13 April 2019. It covers
advances and recent developments in various computational intelligence
techniques, with an emphasis on the design of communication systems. In
addition, it shares valuable insights into advanced computational methodologies
such as neural networks, fuzzy systems, evolutionary algorithms, hybrid
intelligent systems, uncertain reasoning techniques, and other machine learning
methods and their application to decision-making and problem-solving in mobile
and wireless communication networks.
Integrated Power Devices and TCAD Simulation Yue Fu 2017-12-19 From power
electronics to power integrated circuits (PICs), smart power technologies,
devices, and beyond, Integrated Power Devices and TCAD Simulation provides a
complete picture of the power management and semiconductor industry. An
essential reference for power device engineering students and professionals,
the book not only describes the physics inside integrated power semiconductor
devices such lateral double-diffused metal oxide semiconductor field-effect
transistors (LDMOSFETs), lateral insulated-gate bipolar transistors (LIGBTs),
and super junction LDMOSFETs but also delivers a simple introduction to power
management systems. Instead of abstract theoretical treatments and daunting
equations, the text uses technology computer-aided design (TCAD) simulation
examples to explain the design of integrated power semiconductor devices. It
also explores next generation power devices such as gallium nitride power high
electron mobility transistors (GaN power HEMTs). Including a virtual process
flow for smart PIC technology as well as a hard-to-find technology development
organization chart, Integrated Power Devices and TCAD Simulation gives students
and junior engineers a head start in the field of power semiconductor devices
while helping to fill the gap between power device engineering and power
management systems.
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